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Bal Bhiarati

PUBLIC SG(‘ZJ'IWII)'QL

BBPS/GAR/PC/679/2023-24 26" October 2023

Dear Parent,

Winter is just around the comer, and we need o safeguard our children’s health, so the students shall wear
a winter unifom from Wednesday, November 1, 2023. The prescribed school uniform must be strictly
adhered to.

Note: 10th November 2023 will be working day for all the students and Diwali break will be from 11th
November 2023 to 15th November 2023

Regards




